
 

Dear Customer, 

April 24, 2020 

 

Extension of temporary suspension of new orders in Malaysia (until May 12) 

 

Thank you for your support of amnimo services. 

 

In line with an extension of the Movement Control Order (MCO) in Malaysia, we will extend the 

suspension of taking any new orders until May 12th, 2020. Online support and cloud service with your 

active subscription will continue to be available. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

 

 

 For inquiries regarding this release, please contact: 

amnimo Inc.  

    Mail (Malaysia): support.my@amnimo.com  

    Mail (Japan): support@amnimo.com  

    URL: https://support.amnimo.com 
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